
UNITED STATES GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE 
REGIONAL OFFiCE 

SUITE 300-D, 2420 W. 2mH AVENUE 

DENVER, COLORADO 8021 I 

October 15, 1974 
llllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllIIIIIIlllIllIIII 

LM093101 

Commander 
Defense Investigative 

Service 
Forrestal Building 
Washington, D. C. 20314. 

Dear Sir: 

We are pleased to report that our audit of all of the 
travel vouchers (10) paid by the accounting and finance 
officer at your installation for the period April 1 through 
30, 1974, disclosed no errors. 

We are furnishing the results of our audit as a mat- 
ter of information. 

Sincerely yours, 

Regional Manager 

cc: Comptroller of the Air 
Force 

Commander, AFAFC 
Air Force Audit Agency 

Office, AFAFC 




